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Sacramento, CA

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR 15 HYD 01 DOCKET SETUP

To the Energy Commission Dockets,

Please set up docket 15 HYD 01 for the submittal of data to be used in the monitoring of industry comments to the
upcoming “DRAFT SOLICITATION CONCEPTS, for Hydrogen Refueling Infrastructure” for the Alternative and Renewable
Fuel and Vehicle Technology Program (ARFVTP). The Emerging Fuels and Technologies Office (EFTO) plans to mail the
Concepts July 30 with comments due August 28, 2015 to the Docket. No confidential information will be submitted.

The “Draft Solicitation Concepts” document details the concepts under consideration for the next hydrogen refueling
infrastructure solicitation to be issued by the ARFVTP. The goal of the next solicitation is to provide $16 million in
funding to projects in specified regions in California which expand the existing network of publicly accessible hydrogen
refueling stations and to serve the current population of fuel cell electric vehicles (FCEVs). The timeframe of the vehicle
launch is 2016 2018 timeframe.

Three years ago the EFTO used “Docket 12 HYD 01” for two previous solicitations. Can "Docket 15 HYD 01" be
designated for our next Docket?

Please include the following people on the distribution list for one copy each of any future materials filed:

Jean.Baronas@energy.ca.gov
John.Butler@energy.ca.gov
Jim.McKinney@energy.ca.gov
Phil.Cazel@energy.ca.gov
Sarah.k.Williams@energy.ca.gov
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